
Health Papers 

All goats, sheep, beef, swine must have signed health 

papers from a vet. 

(This is not a new rule, see page 4 of last year’s fair book. Last year’s fair book can be found on our 

website.) 

 Make an appointment with your vet between July 2nd and 

Aug. 1st
 

 Vet will check all animals and sign health papers for each 

tagged animal 

 When you bring your animals to the fair, your trailer will 

be stopped at the 4-H horse arena to show proof of 

health papers.  

 As long as all animals in the trailer are listed on the 

health papers you will be allowed to unload as normal. 

 Unloading will be one way traffic. Please pay attention to 

signs. 

 In order to check health papers, there will be a window in 

which to bring your animals to the fair. Times will be 

Tuesday from 2:30 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. or Wednesday 

morning from 7:00 a.m. to 9:00 a.m. 

 Remember weighing of market animals begins at 7:00 

a.m. on Wednesday. We recommend that all market 

animals come Tuesday. Breeding animals, horses, poultry 

and rabbits can come Tuesday or Wednesday. 



 

Horses must show proof of Coggins when arriving at 

fairgrounds. Check-in exceptions for horses showing in 

open class. 

 

Poultry must be tested for Pullorum-Typhoid within 

90 days of the fair. Free testing day is June 28th at the 

Fairgrounds from 4:30-6:30 p.m. Must show Katie your 

paperwork or show up to testing day.  

 

Rabbits no health papers needed. Each rabbit will be 

checked by the superintendent.  


